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IN COMMITTEE

May 08,2018

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on the Airport at a Meeting held on Tuesday, April 24, 2018, considered a
COMMUNICATION, Councillor Morad, submitting a copy of a letter from Mr. David S. Drake,
Office Manager/Captain, ARC Real Estate Partners. LLC, to Mayor Mitchell. regarding the safety
concerns with narrowing of Runway 14/32. (Ref’d 6/8/17)

On motion by Councillor Carney and seconded by Councillor Giesta, the Committee VOTED:
To recommend to the City Council to take “No Further Action” on a COMMUNICATION,
Councillor Morad, submitting a copy of a letter from Mr. David S. Drake, Office
Manager/Captain, ARC Real Estate Partners, LLC, to Mayor Mitchell, regarding the safety
concerns with narrowing of Runway 14/32. This motion passed on a voice vote.
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Councillor William Brad Markey, Chairman
WBM: dmb



